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WANTED: ACTIVE PTO MEMBERS 
NO EXPERIENCE NECESSARY 

Requirements: Unbridled enthusiasm, 
desire to work as a team, attend 
meetings and have fresh ideas. Must 
enjoy having a positive impact on 
students and the school, making new 
friends and having input on important 
decisions. 
Interested parents may contact 
chpto11@gmail.com with any questions 
or to nominate themselves for a board 
position. 
Successful applicants will receive (in lieu 
of salary!) children who thrive because 
their parents are more involved at their 
school! 
In addition to the 4 PTO board positions 
that are available every year, there are 
many other opportunities to get 
involved. The best place to start is to 
come to a meeting. If you can’t attend a 
meeting, send us an email and tell us 
that you want to help. 

Please support these 
hassle-free fundraisers 

Let’s get to know…Your PTO Board

Yvonne Clark, Char Purdy, Jeanine Spencer and Lisa Schultz.

If you see one of these ladies, be sure to 
thank them for their hard work and 
dedication. They may not be able to 
offer a high-five or wave, because 
they’ll have their hands full of supplies 
for the next big event or on the phone 
with the principal pitching a new 
fundraising idea. Here’s a little more 
about them…. 
Yvonne Clark has 4 children and 2 are 
currently at Challenger. Yvonne has been 
the PTO Treasurer for 3 years and is a Girl 
Scout Leader. 

Char Purdy has 2 kids and one is at 
Challenger. Char has been our Co-
President for the last 2 years and works at 
Voyager Elementary. 

Jeanine Spencer has 2 kids and one 
attends Challenger. This has been her 1st

year as PTO Secretary and she has served 
on the School Improvement Team for 5 
years. 

Lisa Schultz has 2 children and one 
attends Challenger. Lisa has served on 
the School Improvement Team and has 
been our PTO Co-President for the last 2 
years. 

2017-2018 PTO Events 
Here’s some of the activities and 
events that were made possible 

through our PTO volunteers: 

Trunk or Treat 

Popcorn Fridays 

Parents Night Out 

Santa Shop 

Family Movie Night 

BWW Spirit Bracket Challenge 

Breakfast with Champions 

Spirit of Giving Holiday Donations 

Teacher Conference Dinners 
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See you in August! 


